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EMPLOYERS’ CW-1 WORKFORCE SURVEY 
 

The focus of this survey is to gather information from businesses who have received denials for their CW permit 
applications.  We would like the information to get to DOL via telephone or email, at the earliest time.  DOL is currently 
compiling the data to demonstrate the impact of the CW permit denials, in terms of how the business revenue is affected, 
what the businesses are doing to mitigate the loss of their CW employees, and any other information having to do with 
the CW program.  
 
Upon completion, please email the survey to DOL’s Statistics Analyst, Donovan Sablan, at donovan.sablan.dol@gmail.com 

 
 Company Name:

 Human Resources/ Manager:

 Telephone:

1 How many total employees does your company currently have?

2 How many CW workers do you currently employ?

3 How many of your employees are resident workers?

4 How many CW petitions were denied for fiscal year 2018?

5 What is your projected revenue loss due to the reduction in your CW workforce?

 
6 How do you plan to mitigate or cope with the reduction of CW's in your workforce?   

   

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

7 Additional Comments:   
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